THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR

November 20, 1939

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas

Dear Phog:

Just a line to express my personal appreciation and that of the University for the grand job you and the other members of the committee did in connection with the University exhibit at the National Cornhusking Contest. Ever so many people have spoken to me about how interesting they thought the display was, and I know how much time and energy you and the other men on the committee gave to make the project a success. It was a fine job, and I am sure the University gained immeasurable good will from it.

Sincerely yours,

Deane W. Malott,

Chancellor

R